

The Sadugor Gazebo at the Garden of Remembrance was the site of the Tenth Annual Community Memorial Service on September 12.

Fall-a Time to Reflect, Remember and Experience the Beauty at the Garden of Remembrance.

Mature woodland, sculpted paths and an expansive sweep of sky form the backdrop for the area's only community-based, non-profit Jewish cemetery. Walking the rolling countryside during this fall season is a wonderful time for remembering.

Visit our Garden and take in the beauty of the present as you honor the memory of the past. Stroll along paved walkways lined with trees turning color. Wander through cool, dense forest glades. Take a few moments to stop and rest on a comfortable bench and take in the wondrous views.

Here, you can plant the seeds of a new tradition, no matter where your loved ones are buried, by giving your family a place to remember loved ones for generations to come. Many recognition and giving opportunities are available. You can remember those who have passed with the dedication of a plaque, tree, bench, or forest preserve area in their memory, or consider naming opportunities within the grounds and with our future chapel.

Experience the Garden for yourself, and you'll see why nineteen area congregations and many individuals who are unaffiliated have joined the Garden of Remembrance.



There are many opportunities to memorialize and honor loved ones in the Garden of Remembrance. To learn more, visit www.gardenofremembrance.org or call Sheldon Grosberg at 301-428-3000.